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Republic of tlje Philippines
Bepartment of Education

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION
REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
ORD-2024- {86
TO : SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
FROM : JOCELYN DR ANDAYA

Director IV

SUBJECT : ADVISORY ON THE EXTENSION OF THE 2024 SPECIAL
PHILIPPINE EDUCATIONAL PLACEMENT TEST(PEPT)
REGISTRATION

DATE i August 5, 2024

1. This is in reference to the attached Advisory dated August 1, 2024, from
Asec. Janir T. Datukan, Officer-in-Charge, Bureau of Education Assessment
relative to the above-captioned subject, for information and appropriate

action.
2. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
P Address: 6 Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City
DQ_PED Email address: ncr@deped.gov.ph
MATATAG Website: depedncr.com.ph
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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
BUREAU OF EDUCATION ASSESSMENT

Office of the Director

August 1, 2024

ADVISORY

Extension of the 2024 Special Philippine Educational
Placement Test (PEPT) Registration

1. Subsequent to the Advisory issued on July 29, 2024, titled Deferment for the
Administration of the 2024 Special Philippine Educational Placement Test
(PEPT), this Bureau would like to announce the extension of the test
registration and data submission on the dates provided below:

Activity Original Date Extension Date
Test Registration July 5, 2024 August 16, 2024

Submission of Number of Test :
Registrants to BEA July 22, 2024 August 20, 2024

2. The extension is being implemented to give field testing personnel ample time
for test registration and evaluation of documentary requirements.

3. The Division Testing Coordinators (DTCs) shall be in charge of the evaluation
of the submitted requirements and ensuring the completeness and accuracy
of the submitted documents for each test registrant.

4. The consolidated number of test registrants per testing center shall be sent by
the host DTC through the link: https://bit.ly/SpecialPEPT2024 using the
filename: [Region]_|Division] 2024 Special PEPT Updated Testing Centers &
Actual Number of Registrants.

5. For more information, please contact the Bureau of Education Assessment-
Education  Assessment  Division (BEA-EAD) through email at
bea.ead@deped.gov.ph or at telephone number (02) 8631-2589.

6. Immediate dissemination of this Advisory is desired.
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JANIR T.DATUKAN
Assistant\Segretary A
Officer-in-Charge, Bureau of Education Assessment



